
  BOARD OF SELECTMEN SPECIAL MEETING 
March 4th, 2023 11:00 a.m. 

 
A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Saturday, March 4th, 2022 in the 
selectmen’s conference room. 
 

Members present: First Selectman Michael Criss, Selectman Evan Brunetti, Selectman 
Paul Honig  
    
Call to Order 
Mr. Criss called the meeting to order at 9:17 a.m. 
 

Budget Workshop   
Mr. Honig made a motion to adjust Budget Line 1049 Town Clerk to properly account for 
3% pay increase. Mr. Brunetti seconded. All in favor; Motion carries.  
Mr. Brunetti made a motion that Budget Line 2090 Ambulance Association, due to the 
drastic increase of request, go out to bid for commercial services. Mr. Honig seconded. 
All in favor; Motion carries.  
Mr. Honig made a motion to send the 2023/2024 Final Draft Budget to the Board of 
Finance. Mr. Brunetti seconded. All in favor; Motion carries.  
 
Appointments & Resignations 
Mr. Criss presented two (2) names of residents who came to his office after the town 
meeting, as recommended by the Town Attorney, to as to be appointed to the Inland 
Wetlands Watercourse Commission (IWWC). Mr. Brunetti requested to wait to appoint 
until the IWWC liked them. Mr. Honig agreed. No motion made.  
 
Adjourn 
Mr. Brunetti made a motion to adjourn at 12:12 p.m. Mr. Honig seconded. All in favor. 
Motion carries.  
       
 

Submitted by: Office of the First Selectman 


